
Rotary teams up with Wheelsfor the World 
The South Portland-Cape Eli,z;abeth 

Rotary Club is teaming upwith Wheels 
for the World (WFTW), a disability 
outreach program to help ·collect and 
refurbish cast off medical equipment. 

We are accepting ·donations of 
wheelchairs, walkers, aluminum canes 
or crutches, wheelchair parts, umbrella 
strollers and baby car seats (can be 
adapted as pediatric wheelchairs) for 
reuse in developing nations. 
~ ·· 1 ire elent is from 10 a.in. to 2 p.m. on 
Saturday, May 17 at the South Portland 
Armory (near South Portland Fire 
Station at 684 Broadway. 

Those unable to drop off items at 
that time, or who need more info should 
e-mail spcerotarymobility@maine. 
rr.com or call the "Rotary Wheelchair 
Coordinator" at 799-4922. 
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